Mandy Buchholz

From: Jackie Herum <jherum@elltel.net>

Sent: Tuesday, May 12, 2015 11:54 AM

To: Kittitas County Commissioners Office; Mandy Buchholz
Subject: appointment of a member to our board

To the County Commissioners,

At our April 7, 2015, board meeting the Kittitas County Mental Health/Developmental Disabilities board members
unanimously voted to recommend that the Kittitas County commissioners appoint Charli Sorenson to our board.

Thank you,

Jackie Herum, Chair of the MH/DD board
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